Yesterday Granemore camogie players came
to our school. The P4 and P5 prefects met
them at the gate and gave them a tour
around the school. They showed them our P1,
P2 and P3 classes. They got to ask questions
and get pictures with them. The older classes
had to go to assembly and got to ask them
guestions and get photos. It was very fun to
get to know them, through their answers we
learnt the importance of training and how to
prepare for such a big match. Some of the
classes read their poems that they made for
~ them and supporting them for the finals

against Ballymacnab.




